
 

 

 

04/18/2018 

  

 

 

Log Cabin Democrat 

1058 Front Street 

Conway, AR 72032 

  

 

 

 

Please publish the following notice on Friday, April 20, 2018 furnish one proof of publication 

to Jamie Brice, Purchasing Department of the City of Conway.  

  

"Notice" 

 

The City of Conway is soliciting bids for the replacement of the main electrical switchgear at the 

Department of Sanitation Recycling Center.  The scope of work will consist of demolition and 

removal of the existing switch board and procurement and installation of a new 480V/1200A 

switchboard. 

 

Bid specifications and all related documents can be received by contacting Jamie Brice/Purchasing 

Office, 1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR, 501.358.6810. Bids must be in the Purchasing Department 

located in City Hall at 1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR 72032 no later than 3:00 p.m., Tuesday, May 8, 2018 

to be considered and will be opened in the City Hall downstairs conference room. Late or Unsigned bids 

will NOT be accepted.  
 
 
The City of Conway reserves the right to reject any and all submittals received or any portions 

thereof. The City of Conway is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

The City is not responsible for lost or misdirected bids. 

 

 

 

 

Bart Castleberry 

Mayor, City of Conway          


